
COMMUNITY 
HEALTH AND SAFETY 
IMPROVEMENT 
PROGRAM GRANTS

WHO IS ELIGIBLE TO APPLY 
FOR A CHSIP GRANT?
The CHSIP grants are open to a wide range of 
community organisations. Eligible applicants must:
· Be a “not-for-profit” organisation
· 	�Be located within the broader Plane Creek Mill

cane supply region and provide services
within that region

· 	�Either hold an ABN or be able to have a
third party auspice the grant on its behalf

· 	�Provide evidence of current insurance status
in respect of public liability and professional
indemnity

HOW TO APPLY FOR A CHSIP 
GRANT?
Community organisations that wish to apply for a 
CHSIP grant must complete an application form. 
Please contact Plane Creek Mill on 4940 9900 or 
alycia.wall@au.wilmar-intl.com to request a form. 
Completed applications can be submitted via email. 

Wilmar Sugar Australia Limited owns and operates the 
Plane Creek Mill in Queensland’s Central Region.

The Plane Creek Community Health and Safety 
Improvement Program (CHSIP) has been established to 
provide grants to community groups in the Plane Creek 
milling region.

The three-year program commenced in 2020. This year 
represents the final round of funding available through 
the program. A total of $10,000 in funding is being 
offered in 2022 to support community health and 
safety projects. Grants of $2,000 or more are available 
to support successful applicants.

For more information 
contact Wilmar’s  
Plane Creek Mill  
on telephone 4940 9900.

2022 Grant  
applications close on 
Friday, 1 July 2022.

Successful organisations  
will be notified in writing by  
Friday, 29 July 2022.




